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September 6, 2017
MEMORANDUM

To:

JAA – Steven Grossman, CEO


JEA – Paul McElroy, CEO


JPA – Eric Green, CEO


JTA – Nathaniel Ford, CEO


City of Jacksonville – Diane Moser, HR Director 
From:

The Honorable Garrett L. Dennis



Chair, Finance Committee
Re:
Minority Engineers
During the budget hearing, the Finance Committee was informed that the lack of minority engineers working for the City of Jacksonville is caused by an overall shortage of minority engineers, including women, within the region.  I would like to survey city agencies to determine if this is a trend.

Please provide the following information before the September 19th Finance Committee meeting.

1. In the past 2 years, how many engineers has your agency hired? Indicate if they were hired within Jacksonville or if they were recruited from outside of Jacksonville.

2. How many engineers are employed at your agency?  Give the racial/ethnic background and gender for each.

3. How long has each engineer been employed with your agency?

4. What college or university did they receive their engineering degree?

5. List any professional engineering organizations to which each employee belongs.

GLD/cak
cc:
Finance Committee Members

Sam Mousa, CAO

Council Members/Staff


Cheryl L Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Carol Owens, Chief of Legislative Services
Jessica Mathews, Supervisor, Legislative Services Division

Jeff Clements, Chief of Research

Kristi Sikes, Chief of Administrative Services
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